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May,  2021

Can you believe it is May already?
Seems like we haven’t had much
good golfing weather lately,  but
maybe that will improve!

The  one-day  Mixed  Pairs
Scramble is scheduled for May 8.
Sign-up  sheets  are  up  in  the
Clubhouse.

Next Fox Hills Board meeting
is set for May 20, 6 p.m.

Beginning April  5, the course
will open for play at 1 p.m. on
Mondays.

Thanks  to  everyone  for
coming through with the cart
shed rental payments and the
trail  fee  payments.   As  of
right now, we only have one
cart shed rental that remains
unpaid.

Friday night scrambles have begun –
every Friday night when weather and
course conditions permit.  (And when
there is not a tournament beginning
the next day usually).   Come out and
join the fun and get to know more of
our members.

Holes-in-One

We  have  had  a  few  holes-in-one
recorded lately!   Congratulations to

Ronnie Lamb     #2 3/31
Ronnie Webb #2 4/12
Joshua Mitchell #2 4/13

The Memorial Day club scramble will
be held Monday, May 31.    

“There are no points for style when it
comes to putting.  It’s getting the ball
to drop that counts.”-Brian Swarbrick


